simplex

REACH statement

Simplex Motion fully supports the aim of Reach (Regulation (EC) No 1907/2006 of the
European Parliament) in improving the protection of human health and the environment
through the better and earlier identification of the intrinsic properties of chemical substances.
As a downstream user, the products of Simplex Motion are non-chemical products that are
not designed to release any substance under normal and reasonably predictable application
scenarios during their lifespan. Therefore, as per REACH requirements, Simplex Motion
products do not need to be registered.

Article 33 of REACH requires supply chain participants to communicate the presence of
Substances of Very High Concern (SVHC) over 0.1% by weight in their products. SVHC are
identified on the Candidate List by the European Chemicals Agency (ECHA). New SVHC are
added to the Candidate List at least two times annually. The Candidate List of substances of
very high concern for authorization is published in accordance with Article 59 (10) of the
REACH Regulation.

The latest Candidate List of SVHC can be found at the following URL:
https://echa.europa.eu/candidate-list-table

Simplex Motion declare, to the best of our knowledge, that our products do not contain any
of these substances in concentrations in excess of 0.1% weight by article. Simplex Motion
will continue to review the current and future additions to the “SVHC Llist” and will
immediately notify our customers if and when a SVHC substance above the 0.1% level is
discovered in our product.

Manufacturer: Simplex Motion AB.
Banehagsliden 2
414 51 Goteborg

Type of Equipment: Servomotors, motor controllers and accessories as
communication boards and cables
Date of Issue: 2025-02-25
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